## December 11, 2003

04-075

COMMENDATION OF RETIRING EMPLOYEE - DON

AHO

PREPARED BY:

**Human Resource Department Staff** 

APPROVED BY:

Gerard "Jerry" Berger, Interim President

REPORT:

Don Aho has performed faithfully in his duties as a

Student Service Assistant, Instructional Support

Technician I, Coordinator/Job Resource Lab,

Coordinator/Evening Campus, Coordinator/Admissions, and Coordinator/Admissions II for Portland Community College since October 30, 1989. He retires effective

January 31, 2004.

RECOMMENDATION: That the Board commend him for his service to Portland Community College and wish him well in his retirement

years.